
  

         

REMOTE EXPECTATIONS

•  All students are expected to attend their entire class meeting, seated in an appropriate work area 

and wearing a PF uniform shirt. 

•  Students will follow their regularly scheduled classes, utilizing the class meeting links posted by 

the teacher and in accordance with their academic schedule.

•  Students must have their laptop camera on throughout their class; if a student’s camera is not 

working, a parent must email the appropriate teachers.

•  No class material will be recorded without the explicit permission of the teacher.

•  Students will be engaged and ready to participate, using the chat feature and/or the microphone 

on their device, at the direction of the teacher.

•  Students should not have anything distracting in the background.

•  Classroom decorum observed, for example: no food/lunch breaks during class.

•  Teachers may require Google docs to make sure students are doing work in real time, especially for 

online quizzes and the like.

•  Academic honesty is still expected of students at all times.

•  Students should mute themselves unless otherwise directed by their teacher in order to minimize 

background noise.

EXPECTATIONS OF ALL STUDENTS

• Whether remote or in person, all students are expected to attend their regularly scheduled classes 

and comply with all expectations outlined in the 2020-2021 Student Handbook.

• All students are expected to satisfy the educational expectations outlined by their specific teachers. 
These expectations are found in course syllabi and are communicated by individual teachers.

•  All students will actively engage with important information they receive each day, including:

 1. Checking their school email regularly 

 2. Reviewing information posted to Google Classroom

COVID-19 ACADEMIC  EXPECTATIONS 


